
Storm  pipes  subject  of  two
League meetings
The League to Save Lake Tahoe will be giving a presentation on
the evenings of March 13 and 14 about Pipe Keepers, a new
volunteer monitoring program.
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Pipe  Keepers  is  a  volunteer-based  monitoring  program  that
examines turbidity (clarity) of water that enters Lake Tahoe
and  its  tributaries  through  storm  drains.  The  group  was
created last fall in response to concerns about a neighborhood
storm pipe discharging dirty looking water directly into Lake
Tahoe.  Since  the  program  launched,  nine  volunteers  have
collected more than 200 samples from neighborhood storm pipes.
The program will expand this spring to include additional
volunteers and pipes.

The presentation and discussion will focus on storm drain
pipes in Tahoe, information learned during this pilot season,
and opportunities to become involved.

The March 13 presentation will be at Lake Tahoe Community
College board room at 6pm and the March 14 presentation will
be  at  Incline  Village  General  Improvement  District  Public
Works meeting room at 6pm.
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For more information, contact Nicole Gergans at (530) 541.5388
or Nicole@keeptahoeblue.org.

 


